

HOUSE OF REPRESENTATIVES

COMMONWEALTH OF PENNSYLVANIA HARRISBURG 121 IRVIS OFFICE BUILDING P.O. BOX 202016 HARRISBURG, PENNSYLVANIA 17120-2016 PHONE: (717) 787-4444 FAX: (717) 780-4772

1240 MERCHANT STREET, 1ST FLOOR AMBRIDGE, PENNSYLVANIA 15003 PHONE: (724) 266-7774 (412) 565-3569 FAX: (724) 266-7634

WWW.PAHOUSE.NET/MATZIE

October 9, 2014

Attorney General Kathleen Kane Commonwealth of Pennsylvania Executive Offices-Strawberry Square Harrisburg, PA 17102

Dear Attorney General Kane:

This week a security company, Homesecurityshield.org released a list of the most dangerous cities in Pennsylvania. Among the list is the Borough of Ambridge which is in my legislative district and my hometown as the second most dangerous.

As a proud lifelong resident, former Mayor and frequent walker of the streets of Ambridge I was surprised by the statistics and quickly determined online there are more questions than answers about this company and their business activities.

I appreciate the transparency of the Mayor and the police department reporting all crimes to the FBI and believe their honest and open reporting is now being utilized to create a formula of fear.

I am requesting an investigation into this company's business practices and how they affect residents of Ambridge and all residents of the Commonwealth of Pennsylvania.

Your attention to this matter and acting in expeditious manner is greatly appreciated.

Thank you and please keep me informed of all developments.

Sincerely.

ROBERT F. MATZI

STATE REPRESENTATIVES

Enclosures